Kelowna Veendam Sister City Association
Cenotaph Improvement Project
P.O Box 22090 Capri P.O.
Kelowna, BC V1Y 9N9

Andrew Gibbs

Parks & Recreation

City of Kelowna

1359 KLO Road,

Kelowna, BC '

Dear Andy;
This letter is to confirm that the Cenotaph Improvement Project is now completed. Any

further improvements to the Veendam garden area surrounding the cenotaph is awaiting the new
planning for this area.

We also wish to advise that $25,000.00 of the City guaranteed funding will not be
needed. We have set aside in a Trust term deposit an equal amount for the future improvements

to the area.
We wish to go before the city council to publicly thank them and citizens of Kelowna for

their support and encouragement.

We must give heartfelt thanks to you Andy for your dedication and guidance to make this
become a reality for Kelowna to honor those that did not return from wars. Never was there
anytime that you were not available to us and the project.

May we mention Lorna Rowland and Heather Wilson from Parks who worked with us
throughout and made things go smoothly. We would be very remiss if we did not mention Don
Ferguson and Site 360 for all his time and designing expertise.

Sincerely,

Art Brown, Chairman

Cenotaph Improvement Project Supporters
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